3/24/2017 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Delroit City Ming

mTénggo Cunningham - DNR, Michael <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Detroit City Mine

Ben Miller <ben@lewicki.biz> Fri, Mar 24, 2017 at 9:30 AM
To: "Cunningham - DNR, Michael" <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>, Ben Langenfeld <benl@lewicki.biz>

Michael:

The applicant would like to request a 30 day extension to the decision date for the Detroit City Mine to address the
DRMS's adequacy concerns.

Regards,

Ben Miller
Principal Consultant/Partner

Greg Lewicki and Associates, PLLC

(720)822-3258

From: Cunningham - DNR, Michael [mailto:michaela.cunningham@state.co.us]
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2017 3:08 PM

To: Ben Langenfeld <benl@lewicki.biz>

Cc: Ben Miller <ben@lewicki.biz>

Subject: Detroit City Mine

[Quotad text hiddan]
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